From:
 Martyn Thomas

 To:
 Thurrock FPG

 Cc:
 Thurrock FPG

Subject: RF: Adequacy of consultation request for Thurrock Flexible Generation Plant PINS Reference : FNO10092

Date: 11 June 2020 08:50:42

Attachments:

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

Thank you for consulting London Borough of Havering concerning the *Adequacy of Consultation* in respect of the application by Thurrock Power Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Thurrock Flexible Generation Plant.

London Borough of Havering is satisfied that the scheme promoter has complied with the *Duty to consult* as set out in the Planning Act 2008. Without prejudice to any further comments it may make on the proposal, Havering has no further comments to make concerning the adequacy of consultation.

We look forward to hearing from you further on this matter in due course and confirm that we wish to remain involved as the DCO process progresses.

Thank you for consulting London Borough of Havering on this matter.

Please confirm safe receipt of this e-mail.

Best wishes.

Martyn Thomas

Martyn Thomas | Head of Spatial Planning London Borough of Havering | Planning Mercury House, Mercury Gardens, Romford RM1 3SL

t 01708 432845 e martyn.thomas@havering.gov.uk text relay 18001 01708 432845

Cleaner, Safer, Prouder Together

Sign up for email updates for local news and information